

March 6, 2017

Mr. Don Sunshine 120 Carriage Drive Wernersville PA 19565

Dear Don,

Let me thank you again for your wonderful ministry among us recently. Your message and the training event were both very engaging. I heard several positive comments from our people, and I believe this event will make a real difference in the lives of those who heard you.

Enclosed is our check covering the love offering, your expenses, and an honorarium for the four hours of training.

May God bless you and continue to open doors for your ministry.

Sincerely in Christ,

Terrell Roberts, D.Min.